
From: Tim Rietveld
To: TOEWS Kimberly * PUC
Date: Monday, July 26, 2021 2:18:18 PM

                                                                                          7-26-2021
 
Hi Kimberly :
 
    Please submit this @ the hearing.
 
  Expenses need to be paid,
  Improvements happen,
  We all work for a profit.
 
 
No business doubles it’s price overnight.  Either the improvements
are greater than needed  or  the increases are designed to show a
higher profitable business in a short amount of time for resale at
our expense.
 
  I hope an increase is not rubber stamped. When an average bill
per year is $440 and increases to $880 per year, something is wrong.
This is a mixed neighborhood of families with kids, seniors, some
working & some not, mobile homes & stick built homes.  Incomes
( I’m guessing ) are in the low end of middle class.
 
 
  Hopefully, your decision is fair and reasonable to all.
 
               Thankyou
 
                                 Tim Rietveld
                                 25990 Marina Drive
                                 Veneta , Oregon 97487
                                  541-935-3584
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